
Office of the Vice Chancellor for Administration 
 (632) 8524-4611 Ext. 557      

 vcadmin@dlsu.edu.ph 
 

  
A member of the academic community who entered the Taft campus this week has 

exhibited symptoms. The person has undergone testing for possible infection and the 
results will come out in a few days.   
 

As a precautionary measure, the Taft campus shall also be restricted to all Group A 
members today, July 11. 

  
 
Get announcements from the DLSU Administration Division through: 

  
Facebook          -           https://www.facebook.com/dlsu.administration 

Twitter              -           @dlsu_adm1n 
 
_________________________________________________________________________
_ 
 
A copy of this announcement is also available at http://intranet.dlsu.edu.ph/archives/helpdesk/ 
 

mailto:vcadmin@dlsu.edu.ph
https://www.facebook.com/dlsu.administration
http://intranet.dlsu.edu.ph/archives/helpdesk/

